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The Australian and NSW Governments are taking 
action to improve Sydney’s road network.  

Transport for NSW continues work to add a fourth 

northbound lane on Devlin Street, Ryde between 

Victoria Road and Blaxland Road to: 

• improve traffic flow and travel times 
through the Devlin Street, Blaxland Road 
and Parkes Street intersection 

• reduce congestion, queuing and delays for 
northbound traffic on Devlin Street, 
especially during peak periods 

• enhance safety for pedestrians and road 
users. 
 

Recent work  
In the past three months on Devlin Street we have 

installed  

• two new light poles 

• two new overhead direction signs 

• a new median north of Blaxland Road 

• the foundations for the new retaining wall along 

Devlin Street southbound.  

• completed electrical works 

 

 

Pictured above, a new sign being installed showing 

the new fourth northbound lane on Devlin Street, 

Ryde which is now open to traffic.  
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  Stay up to date  
You can read more about our construction activities, their duration and impacts on our website 

at nswroads.work/devlinst which we update monthly.   
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What’s happening next? 
Between Sunday 13 February and Friday 6 May 

along Devlin Street we will: 

• continue to upgrade the retaining wall along 

Devlin Street southbound 

• install overhead directional sign and 

southbound road signs 

• finish a new road pavement, footpath, kerb, 

gutter and drainage along the southbound lanes 

• continue to build the new median 

• remove the old and lay new road resurface 

and line marking. 

We will work up to five nights and six days each 

week. There will be no work on public holidays.  

Our day work hours will be between 7am and 6pm 

from Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on 

Saturdays. Our night work hours will be between 

8pm and 5am from Sunday to Friday. 

 

How will the work affect you? 
Our night work may be noisy at times. We will do 

everything we can to lessen the disruption 

including completing the noisier activities by 

midnight. 

There will be temporary traffic changes on Devlin 

Street during our work hours to ensure the work 

zone is safe. For the latest traffic updates, you can 

call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the 

Live Traffic NSW App. 

 

You may have seen a road profiler at work on Devlin Street, a large machine with sharp steel teeth 
that grinds or removes the asphalt, which is the top layer of the road. Our teams use the profiler to 
remove the older asphalt to ensure the new road is a safe, smooth, and level driving surface.  
 
You may notice that the new road surface looks a little unfinished. We need to wait until all work is 
completed before placing that final, perfectly smooth layer, also known as the ‘wearing course’.  
  
Did you know? Asphalt is a sustainable, reusable material. When we remove the old asphalt along 
Devlin Street, we recycle some of it for use in the future! 

 

Contact us for more information on the project  

 
1800 923 330 

 
DevlinStUpgrade@christiecivil.com.au 

 
nswroads.work/devlinst 

 


